
Problem is not with the Residential Listing Directory (where individuals can request 
for unlisting) but with the Business Directory. The listing of a business fax no. can 
invite countless junk faxes, day and night. Many businesses have resorted to not 
specifying which of their phone nos. are used for faxes in the directory. IDA should 
have some regulations against fax centers that send out faxes/emails on behalf of 
clients. 
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